
 

Feb. 27, 2023 

Kureha Corporation 

 

Warning Notice Regarding Counterfeit KF Polymer 

 (polyvinylidene fluoride) Products 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of our products. 

 

We have become aware that counterfeit KF Polymer (polyvinylidene fluoride) products are being sold 

in the market using Kureha’s company name, trademark(s), logos, product names and numbers and 

are attached with supposed certificates of quality, even though they are definitely not products of 

Kureha. As these counterfeit products do not meet our quality standards, please be aware that the use 

of such counterfeit products may lead to equipment malfunction and/or have serious consequences 

affecting safety.  

 

Kureha is not responsible for any damage or loss caused by your purchase or use of any counterfeit 

KF Polymer (polyvinylidene fluoride) products that have been identified as circulating in the market at 

this time or any other counterfeit Kureha products, including malfunctions or accidents caused by them. 

 

We have been taking decisive measures against counterfeit products to date and will continue to 

conduct investigations and take legal action when necessary and/or appropriate to do so. 

 

In order to avoid inadvertent purchase of counterfeit products and to ensure that you purchase and 

use genuine Kureha products, we strongly encourage you to purchase our products through 

authorized channels. If you have any questions or concerns regarding such channels, counterfeit 

products or otherwise in relation to our products, please contact us using the following inquiry form: 

 

< Inquiry Information > 

・With regard to KF Polymer products  

KF Products Department: https://go.kureha.co.jp/contact/input/kf/ 

 

・With regard to other products: https://www.kureha.co.jp/contact/ 

 

https://go.kureha.co.jp/contact/input/kf/
https://www.kureha.co.jp/contact/

